
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The organizational meeting of the 
2017 Value Adjustment Board of 
Okaloosa County will convene at 2:00 
p.m. on Tuesday, August 1st, 2017, in 
the County Commissioners’ Training 
Room in the Okaloosa County 
Administration Building located at 
1250 Eglin Parkway in Shalimar. 
  
The primary purpose of this meeting 
is to ratify the VAB’s private legal 
counsel, establish filing fees, hire 
Special Magistrates, and set the 
dates and site of hearings.   
 
If you have questions regarding this 
meeting, please call the Clerk to 
the Value Adjustment Board, Renee 
Ramirez or Mary Carson, at 850-689-
5000 Extension 3432 or 3412. 
 


